
 

August 7, 2023 

Dear Parents: 

Welcome to a new school year!  Each month I will issue a parent letter.  The 

letter will list the skills that will be covered in the coming month.  I will also use 

the letter to make announcements and issue reminders. 

The Thematic Units for the month of September will be 

• I am special 

• Apples  

Here are some of the skills that we will be working on in September: 

• Letter / letter sound recognition (Aa, Ww and Dd) 

• Recognizing student’s own name & some letters in their first name 

• Printing the letters in their first name with modeling and support 

• Basic color recognition and using color words in Spanish and sign 

language 

• Demonstrate one-to-one correspondence when counting 10 objects or 

more. 

• Throwing and Catching a ball 

• Sorting and classifying objects by one or more attributes (Example-size 

color and shape) 

• Religion – God made me, my family and my friends  

• Observing and comparing parts of apples and the physical characteristics 

of different seeds. 

• Understand and use names of shapes when identifying objects (Example-

circle, square, triangle, rectangle, oval and diamond) 

• Learn to manage emotions and actions 

• Develop the ability to use simple strategies to resolve conflicts with peers 

Thank you very much for your support.  
Sincerely, 

Jodi Guilford 

 

H O L Y  C R O S S  C A T H O L I C  S C H O O L  

P R E - K I N D E R G A R T E N  4 - Y E A R  O L D S  


